
 

 

 

Good day!    

This is a reminder that if you 
would like to attend one of the 4 
field day workshops around the 
province this month, time is 
running out to register! 

The workshops are part of our 
"Climate Smart Woodlot 
Management" project, funded 
through the Environmental Trust 
Fund. 

More information and register 

4 locations: 

 Windsor (Carleton 
County) on October 
16, 2024  

 Shannon (Queens 
County) on October 
18, 2024  

 Sypher's Cove 
(Grand Lake) on 
October 22, 2024 

 South Tetagouche 
(near Bathurst) on 
October 28, 2024 

 

Each workshop will start with a 
presentation in the morning and 
then a site visit to a local 
woodlot.Registration is 
required,  Click the button below 
for more details and to register. 

 


